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Dear IL Pollution Control Board,

My name is Iliana Genkova and I am an atmospheric scientist from Chicago, IL.
I oppose the weakening of the pollution control for Dynergy-Vista.
I believe human health is of greater importance than Dynergy-Vista’s corporate bottom line.
Dynergy-Vista entered into this merger with full knowledge of their obligations. 

Illinois residents should not be suffering while Dynergy-Vista is benefiting from the wrong
decision being made. What’s more, pollution has climate implications beyond the local
regional effects.

I hope you would take a stand on behalf of the residents of Illinois.

Sincerely,
iliana Genkova
Chicago, IL
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